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NOTICE

UNITED STATES SECOND CIRCUIT COURT OF APPEALS VACANCY




United States Senators Richard Blumenthal and Chris Murphy are conducting an additional application and interview process for nominations to the position of judge for the Second Circuit Court of Appeals.   The Senators’ Advisory Committee will review all submitted applications and conduct interviews of candidates as necessary.  Any Advisory Committee interviews would likely be scheduled for Saturday, March 19, 2022.  The Committee will recommend candidates for interview by the United States Senators who will make their recommendations to the White House.  

Candidate applications from the November, 2021 round will continue to be considered and those candidates do not need to refile their applications.  

Applications are due by noon, Monday, March 14, 2022 and may be obtained by contacting Dustin Harrison at dustin_harrison@blumenthal.senate.gov  (860-258-6940).   

United States Senator interviews will be scheduled at a mutually agreeable date.  

If you have any questions, please contact Dustin Harrison or Richard Kehoe at richard_kehoe@blumenthal.senate.gov  (860-798-4103)   
